
I am writing to register my strong opposition to the height of the buildings proposed for this site. 
The plans for a twenty-storey building are completely unsuitable for this heritage neighborhood. 
They violate the zoning laws for this area of the city. The number of units in this condominium 
has not been determined by the desire to develop a strong community in Ville-Marie. They have 
been determined by profit – empty condominiums to be acquired by investors who will never see 
the skyline that their greed has destroyed.  
 
The twin towers proposed for the site are monstrous. Glass will not make them transparent. They 
are bad for the environment and bad for the reputation of Montreal. 


